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Welcome to Autumn 2! 

We hope that you all had a lovely break. Hopefully you have returned to school revitalised and prepared 

for another busy term of learning! In English, we have begun reading Oliver Jeffer’s Lost and Found and 

we are looking forward to writing a wanted poster about finding the penguin in the story. In RE, we will 

begin to look at Christianity, considering the journeys and explorations of the nativity story. In maths, we 

will continue our own explorations of number and place value, whilst beginning to learn more concepts 

and operations. We will also be looking at 2d and 3d shapes. In Geography we will be exploring our local 

environment and how Kidbrooke Village has changed and been redeveloped over recent years. This 

term we will be looking at Design Technology. We will be looking at how some products can be recycled 

and why others cannot. As part of this project, please can you start to collect plastic products for 

example, margarine/butter containers, washing tablet, dishwasher tablet boxes as we will be creating an 

up up-cycled creation from these. We are also looking at how we can up-cycle single use plastics like 

crips packets. This would be a great discussion for you to have at home!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Uniform  

Please make sure that all children are in full school uniform every day; a grey Wingfield jumper (displaying 

the Wingfield logo) and a white polo shirt and grey trousers/ skirts. Please label all items of clothing with 

your child’s name to enable us to return lost property to the correct child. Jumpers and cardigans are 

available to buy from the school office and children should wear black shoes. Please support us by 

ensuring that your child does not wear jewellery (including small studs), nail varnish or short skirts. Boys 

should not have any patterns shaved in their hair. We also suggest that a set of spare clothes is brought 

into school at the beginning of each term and left for the duration of that term, in case of any toileting 

accidents. 

 

   Physical Education  

PE Lessons are Monday – 1HP, Tuesday 1DS and Wednesday 1ED 

Just a reminder that the Wingfield P.E. uniform includes black shorts 

OR tracksuit bottoms, as well as a plain white t-shirt, grey 

Wingfield/black jumper and the correct sized trainers/plimsols. 

Please ensure that your child wears their kit to school on their P.E. day 

as it is an essential safety and hygiene measure for the lesson.  

 

 

Home Learning 

Thank you to all that have been regularly completing Home Learning. Please 

continue to support your child’s learning by listening to your child read every evening 

and spend time discussing what the book is about. Please record your child’s reading 

in their journal every night – the name of the book and a signature is fine.  

Spellings and maths home learning will continue to be sent home weekly via Showbie 

and we encourage you to do this together with your child as this is a great way for 

them to tell you all about their fantastic learning in school. 

We are very much looking forward to the wonderful learning that will take place this year. 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to speak to us. 

 

Mrs Park, Ms Sully, Miss Byrne & Miss Nur 

 

End Goal 

To perform a Christmas 

song at our Stay and Make. 


